
Dear Bute House School Community,

Thank you so much from all of us at West London Welcome for your Christmas gifts for local 

refugee children who arrived in this country with so little. For many this was their only gift.

Your incredible generosity meant we had enough gifts to give presents to the children who 

came to our Christmas parties as well as children living in three local hostels – where 

families without homes live long term. We also had enough to give to Shepherds Bush 

Families Project who gave your presents to the children they support. Altogether we were 

able to give gifts to more than 200 children!

The children were surprised and delighted and they all knew the presents came from the 

kind people at Bute House School.

Thank you. Your kindness made Christmas extra special this year for so many children.

Kind regards, 

Joanne MacInnes, Director
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